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PRESS RELEASE     Contact: Sarah Letts 
January 29, 2016       310-394-8487 ext 133 
         sarah@communitycorp.org 
 

Sarah Letts, Executive Director of Community Corporation of Santa Monica, a Restorer and 
Builder of Affordable Housing, Announced the Launch of Community Corp.’s New Website 

 
Santa Monica, CA January 29 2016 –  
 
For more than three decades, Community Corporation of Santa Monica (“Community Corp.”) 
has made the city a more inclusive, caring, and environmentally sustainable place to live.  A 
Santa Monica-based non-profit organization, Community Corp. restores, builds, and manages 
affordable housing for people of modest means. Their work, in partnership with the City of 
Santa Monica, local architects and builders, and a wide variety of resident services providers, 
improves neighborhoods, changes lives, and contributes to the distinct character of the city. 
Through its work, Community Corp. advances the values that Santa Monica residents share and 
enriches the community for all. 
 
As part of its ongoing effort to be more accessible and transparent to prospective residents, 
current residents and members of the greater community, Community Corp. has completely 
redesigned its website, www.communitycorp.org. Literally rebuilt from the ground up, the 
website makes it easier to get  know the organization, its buildings, the services it provides, and 
its ongoing work to advance environmental sustainability in Santa Monica.  By providing new 
information for those interested in applying for affordable housing through Community Corp., 
the organization hopes to facilitate the application process.  Changes to the website include a 
more user-friendly description of the process, printable forms, FAQ’s, as well as relevant and 
helpful links to housing agencies and community services. 
 
The new website also features many of Community Corp.’s award-winning residential buildings 
which are at the forefront of architectural innovation and green design.  Sarah Letts, Executive 
Director of Community Corp., said of the new website, “We wanted our website to more clearly 
represent who we are: an organization committed to making Santa Monica a more inclusive 
and vibrant community. Making it easier for everyone to get to know us and readily access the 
information needed to apply for affordable housing is an important step toward these goals 
and fundamental to Community Corp. living up to its mission.”  
 
About Community Corp.:  Community Corporation of Santa Monica, (“Community Corp.”) is a 
non-profit organization that restores, builds, and manages affordable housing for people of 
modest means. Founded by community leaders in 1982, Community Corp. has pioneered the  
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development of architecturally significant and environmentally sustainable affordable housing. 
It has built or restored more than 90 properties throughout Santa Monica, creating nearly 1,700 
affordable homes and transforming the lives of more than 4,000 people every year. Our work 
contributes to the distinct character of Santa Monica, making it a more inclusive, caring, and 
environmentally sustainable city. For more information, please visit our website 
at www.communitycorp.org.   
 
Sarah Letts 
Executive Director 
Community Corporation of Santa Monica 
1423 Second Street, Suite B 
Santa Monica, CA 90401 
sarah@communitycorp.org 
310.394.8487, extension 133 
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